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Please support house bill 2027 which is a vote for protecting a pristine section of the Deschutes river just outside the city
limits of Bend. Development of a bridge and trails in this area will have a negative impact upon the banks of the river. This
bridge is not needed as there are already existing bridges and trails that provide good connectivity for users on both sides of

the river
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